Blair Square Committee
Minutes
March 9, 2020
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Conley at 5:30 pm.
Present: S. Lively, K. Conley, E. Woodhouse, W. McGrath, I. Daniels, M. Ellis, H. Brockett and C. Bailow
Chairman Conley welcomed Eric Woodhouse to the committee.
The committee thanked H. Brockett for marking out the area showing the new trail route etc.

Brush cutting at Blair was done and they did a great job. K. Conley suggested that we have a community
cleanup day for the area to get rid of the trash, sticks and leaves. After some discussion it was decided
to leave the leaves for now and to perhaps schedule the cleanup for Earth Day on April 22" or a
weekend near that date.

A good deal of discussion ensued around the type of structure to be placed on the site. We need a place
for people to sit and have coffee and or lunch and also to be used for events. Several ideas were put on
the table and we looked at some pictures of structures as well. Chris Bailow will come up with some
designs for the next meeting for the committee to look over.

H. Brockett said that now that the committee had agreed on the route of the trail and other areas of the
site, he would get together with Regan Harrold from Beals and Thomas and get a site drawing made up
for the committee to review at the next meeting.

The next meeting of the committee will be April 6, 2020 at 5:30 pm. K. Conley needs to speak with Peter
about the role of Beals and Thomas, Chris Bailow will work on some designs for the structure and we
also hope to have a site drawing at that meeting as well.

A motion was made by S. Lively, seconded by W. McGrath to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 pm. Motion
approved.

Respectfully submitted,
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Walter R. McGrath, Clerk






